
 

 

 

 
 

Three Lakes Development Association 
2021-2022 

 
Dear TLDA Members, 
 
Another two years have passed and it is time for TLDA membership renewal. Dues will 
continue to be collected on a two year renewal period.  The total dues for this period will be 
$20.00 for general membership and $10.00 for water quality testing.  
 
We will continue to conduct water quality testing every year. These tests have been a great 
tool and assist the association in being able to maintain healthy lakes. Without quality water 
our lakes will no longer remain vibrant ecosystems. 
  

 
Please fill out the form at the bottom and return with your remittance 
to:    TLDA %Carla Montgomery  

   5202 W Arrowhead Road 
     Hermantown, MN 55811 


